The University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill

Spring Board of Visitors Meeting

April 23-24, 2009
*Dress for the Thursday barbecue is casual. Dress for all other Board of Visitors activities is business casual.
Thursday, April 23, 2009

Classroom visits (Optional)
In designated locations 

Link to public parking on campus – http://www.dps.unc.edu/maps/visitor/0708visitormap.cfm
8 a.m.-5 p.m.  Back to Class
Classes range from a discussion on Shakespeare’s treatment of war to the philosophy of sports, the media’s coverage of top news events and the Harlem Renaissance. Board of Visitors members have an opportunity to sit in on the final day of classes around campus.
Boshamer Stadium
Parking at Boshamer Stadium
5-6 p.m.
Exit interviews for BOV members completing their terms

Members of the Board of Visitors class of 2009 are encouraged to use this time to talk about their experience on the Board of Visitors over the past four years and to give the University administration advice about how to improve the BOV in the future.  This discussion was recommended by our Best Practices Task Force subcommittee on member involvement and will take place in the Hall of Honor.  

6 - 7:30 p.m. 
Reception and social in Boshamer Stadium
Carolina Baseball Assistant Coach Scott Jackson will host us at the newly renovated Boshamer Stadium. We’ll tour the facility and enjoy barbecue on the concourse. Please dress casually. 

Board of Visitors Spring Meeting

Friday, April 24, 2009
Hill Ballroom, Carolina Inn 
Parking is available at the Carolina Inn, with overflow parking at the Morehead Planetarium and Science Center. A Carolina Inn shuttle will be available from the Planetarium to the Inn.
8 a.m. 

Continental breakfast and member registration

8:30 a.m.
Welcome and remarks

Jeff Allred, Chair of the Board of Visitors 

Roger Perry, Chair of the Board of Trustees 
9:15 a.m.
Carolina: Best Place to Teach, Learn and Discover

Last fall, Trustees John Ellison and J.J. Raynor launched a campus-wide conversation about how to make “Carolina:  The Best Place to Teach, Learn and Discover.” Suggestions and ideas gleaned from campus forums, group meetings and individual conversations with students, faculty, staff, administrators and alumni are reflected in the final report. Today, we’ll hear an update from Trustees Ellison and Raynor.

A pdf of the report can be found at: http://stronger.uncwc.webfactional.com/images/uploads/09_Board_of_Trustees_Report_web.pdf. You can also access it off the UNC homepage at www.unc.edu. Just click on “Best Place to Teach, Learn and Discover.”

J.J. Raynor, Student Body President and member, Board of Trustees 



John Ellison, UNC Board of Trustees

9:45 a.m.
Break
10 a.m.            Making a difference in student recruitment

Board of Visitors members and alumni are reaching out to top scholars with some of the same personal attention used in securing highly recruited athletes. We’ll hear about the efforts of the BOV teams in Charlotte, Winston-Salem, Raleigh and Atlanta. 



Michael Kennedy, Vice Chair of the Board of Visitors

Erin M. Breese, Senior Assistant Director, Office of Undergraduate Admissions 

10:30 a.m.
An update on BOV State Relations

During our last meeting, many of you let us know about ways you could assist in our legislative efforts. We’ll give you an update on what’s happened since that time, and we will talk about strategy for this legislative season.

Dwayne Pinkney, Assistant Vice Chancellor for Finance and Administration and Special Assistant to the Chancellor for State & Local Relations 

Michael Painter, BOV State Relations Chair

10:45 a.m. 
The economic outlook: a panel discussion

We’ve asked Kenan-Flagler Business School Dean James Dean to pull together a panel of Carolina experts to discuss issues related to the economy and to answer your questions.

James Dean, Dean of UNC Kenan-Flagler Business School, Sarah Graham Kenan Distinguished Scholar and Professor of Organizational Behavior.

Gregory W. Brown, Sarah Graham Kenan Distinguished Scholar, Associate Professor and Area Chair of Finance

Luther H. Hodges Jr., Kenan-Flagler adjunct faculty member on business and government, Kenan-Flagler Board of Visitors member

Lunch

Chancellor’s Ballroom, Carolina Inn

Noon

Lunch with the Chancellor 
Chancellor Holden Thorp is leading the University through a time of great challenge and great opportunity.  Join him in a conversation about his first months in office and what he sees for Carolina’s future.




Holden Thorp, Chancellor

1:15 p.m.
Break to return to the Hill Ballroom

Hill Ballroom, Carolina Inn

1:30 p.m.
Merit Scholarships at Carolina

A strong merit scholarship program is an important and necessary complement to the University’s long tradition of providing exceptional need-based student aid. Learn about the various types of merit scholarships at Carolina—including the new “middle-income” merit scholarships— how they benefit the University, and what our aspirations are for building a competitive merit scholarship program.

Elizabeth Dunn, Senior Associate Vice Chancellor for Development



Stephen Farmer, Assistant Provost and Director of Admissions



Dan Thornton, Associate Director of Scholarships and Student Aid

2:15 p.m.
A discussion with UNC President Erskine Bowles

President Bowles has served as president of the 16-campus University of North Carolina since January 1, 2006. He’ll talk about how the state’s public higher education system is faring in the budget crises, as well as how the University system plans to respond to the needs of the state over the next 20 years through UNC Tomorrow.

Erskine Bowles, President, University of North Carolina

3 p.m.

Closing remarks

Jeff Allred, Chair of the Board of Visitors

3:15 p.m. 
Adjourn

